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I'm writing to express my concerns regarding the pipeline installation in Blue Ash. I don't like that it is running 
through residential areas. It's to close to homes, schools, parks, and other recreational areas. I'm also not happy 
about the number of trees and wild life that will be disturbed. 
I know thereis another way for this to happen other than routing it through our community's. Please do not allow 
this to happen. 
Thank you, 
Polly Smith 
Sent from my Boost Mobile Phone. 
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